
Shrimporee Committee Meeting 

September 4
th

 

 

Chairperson Berg called the meeting to order at 5 pm in the JSC Federal Union conference room.  

Those in attendance included Chair Berg, Marilyn Musial, John Branch, Greg Smith, Teri Fowle, 

Art Oswald, Rosemary Lengefeld, Bill Hughes, John Swartwout, Kippy Caraway, Jerrold Dewease, 

Bill Taylor, and Rena Deitrich. 

 

Scott Rainey noted that the sponsorship was now $29,000. 

 

Teri Fowle’ noted that 10 baskets have been acquired for the silent auction and things were 

going well.  Chair Berg said that she plans to meet the live and silent auction committee 

members after the Club meeting Monday, September 10, to discuss the status of the auctions. 

 

Becky Reitz is not available for the event but will help with a basket and will also call Rosiland 

Perez.  Chair Berg will ask Sherry Bogus to help at the serving lines also since Kathy Dooley is not 

available. 

 

Stuart Berg will be the puppy handler. 

 

Cindy Harreld has sent a draft of the VIP letter to Chair Berg.  Chair Berg has requested the 

names of the Public Service Winners from Constable Phil Sandlin. 

 

Art Oswald will meet with Juan Hernandez of the Boy Scouts, and Slade Lewis Thursday to 

discuss general cleanup.  The committee decided that the money given to service projects was 

separate from any community service work provided by an organization.  President Musial was 

present.  Art asked Jerrold Dewease to provide him a list of the committee chairs so he could 

call and get the schedule and number of student volunteers needed. 

 

The raffle flyer and tickets format was approved, 2500 tickets and 250 flyers will be printed.  The 

scooter will be placed at Space Center Automotive for display along with tickets to sell.  The 

tickets and flyers should be ready by September 17. 

 

The Shrimporee flyer and poster was approved with the sponsors being as of September 4. 

 

30 yard signs are to be made. 

 

Scott Rainey presented options for purchasing a PA system.  The previous system which was 

rented from the One Stop Party Shop had microphone problems.  There was much discussion as 

to exactly what to purchase and whether to use it for the regular Club meeting.  Bill Taylor 

suggested that he go back to One Stop Party Shop and tell them the problem.  They may have a 

new system or will get a new one or repair the one they have.  He will report to the group next 

meeting. 

 

Scott Rainy suggested that the officers of the Interact Club be announced at the Shrimporee. 

 

October 1 has be set aside as Shrimporee Club meeting program.  The following items were 

suggested: 



• Chair Berg is to ride the scooter into the Club meeting with the Shrimp costume on 

• Rena Deitrich will talk raffle 

• Scott Rainey is talk sponsors 

• Rosemary to discuss the silent auction 

• Jerry Smith to discuss the live auction 

• John Branch is to announce at all the Club meeting in September that he has set a goal 

of having 100% participation in meal ticket sales by October 1 

• Art Oswald is to talk about volunteers and to ask all the persons present to sign the 

Volunteer Commitment form which will taken up at each table. 

 

Kippy Caraway stated that ½ page ads will be in the Citizen on Oct 4 and Oct 11 as well as 

advertisement in the Houston Bay Area magazine.  Jerrold Dewease will send a write-up for the 

community newsletter to Kippy Caraway.  Bill Hughes is to work with Kippy Caraway on 

Publicity. 

 

Jerrold Dewease has received notice that the van for transporting large live auction items has 

been reserved for Oct 19, 20, 21. 

 

Chair Berg will contact BATP to pick up unused food at 5pm. 


